

Lake Charter Township, 3220 Shawnee Road, P.O. Box 818, Bridgman, MI 49106 Phone: 269-465-6601 Fascimile: 269-465-4631 www.lake-township.org

Dear Lake Charter Township Voter:

Secretary of State Jocelyn Benson on May 12, 2020, reiterated that you have the right to vote by mail in every election. She is encouraging voting absentee by mail. Voting by mail is easy, convenient, and secure. During the outbreak of COVID-19, it also enables you to stay home and stay safe while still making your voice heard in the elections.

There are two upcoming elections in Michigan: 1) the August 4, 2020 statewide primary, and 2) the November 3, 2020 Presidential election.

Please note, the polls will still be open, from 7:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. on each election day, if you wish to vote in person you can. We will do our best to make the polling location safe for you. Should you have any questions, you can call me at 269-465-6601 or email me at gpayne@lake-township.org

Democracy is essential to the success of our nation, and your vote is the foundation of our democracy. Thank you for doing your part by being a registered voter, and making your voice heard.

Sincerely,

Iloria A. Payne

Lake Charter Township Clerk